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Dear Nora, 
 
I was given your email address from Rachel as apparently my objection to the 
proposed planning application at 59b Oseney Crescent, NW5 was not received. I am 
unsure what happened but I hope this brief email will suffice as I feel very strongly 
about this issue. 
 
Basically I am objecting to the proposal because as a long standing local resident I 
am concerned that as a conservation area any new structure could set a damaging 
precedent and cause more environmental issues for the local area as once one new 
change is allowed then others are sure to follow. I also know that having a 
'transluscent screen' as part of this extension would really have an impact on the 
neighbours in close proximity specifically 57a Oseney Crecent and I am sure all 
other flats and houses which are either beside that building or opposite. This is 
already a very populated area and any additions to existing properties would have an 
impact on the neighbourhood both environmentally and socially. We have to limit this 
potentially massive intrusion to be built for the short term gain and for the long term.  
 
I do hope that I am not too late to submit this objection and please don't hesitate to 
contact me at this email address should you have any questions. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Jenifer Dylan 
 
Sent from my iPad 

CAMNC070
Rectangle


